

---

Subject: Any update on OS X

Posted by [Struan Gray](#) on Fri, 15 Mar 2002 09:43:42 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Has anyone received any info on the proposed solution(s) for IDL on Mac OS X? My maintainence is up for renewal and I'm facing strong arguments for simply dropping IDL. RSI promised me that "something good" would be available by now, but nothing whatsoever has happened (in public at least).

I'm not asking for people to break confidentiality agreements, just giving IDL one last chance before I pull the plug.

Struan

---